
Have Your Say on a Possible 
Devolution Deal for Cambridgeshire 
and Peterborough  
Consultation Starts: 08-Jul-2016 

Consultation Ends: 23-Aug-2016 

Huntingdonshire residents are being asked to comment on proposals 
which would see resources, powers and accountability passed down 
from central government to local authorities. This could mean that more 
important decisions, on things like housing, transport and major 
infrastructure projects, are decided locally rather than being imposed by 
government. 

Huntingdonshire District Council wants your views on these proposals, 
and a public consultation in the form of an online survey consisting of ten 
questions, has now been launched at 
http://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/devosurvey 

It will be available until Tuesday 23 August. Please take some time to 
have your say on a devolution deal for Cambridgeshire and 
Peterborough. 

A telephone survey will also be carried out by Ipsos Mori with residents 
across the district. 

If you'd like to find out more about the proposals, please visit  

http://www.huntingdonshire.gov.uk/council-democracy/devolution/ 
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